
 
 
 
 

 

Ryan Wilson 
9815 S. Monroe St, Suite 203 
Sandy, UT 84070 
Telephone (970) 852-0110 
rwilson@wolverinefuels.com 

VIA EMAIL TO: rob.zuber@state.co.us 

 

October 28, 2024 

 

Colorado Department of Natural Resources 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Attn: Rob Zuber 

1313 Sherman St, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine, C-1996-083, MT-06 Request for Informal Conference 

  

Dear Mr. Zuber, 

 

Pursuant to your letter dated October 4, 2024 and under the accomodations of Rule 3.02.2(4)(a), 

Bowie Resources, LLC respectfully requests an informal hearing with the Division to review the 

changes to its surety bond for Permit C-1996-083 under the midterm review (MT-06). 

 

It would be Bowie’s preference to have an in-person meeting for this informal hearing. 

Arrangements could be made to meet in Grand Junction or at the mine site, if so desired. Bowie 

is also willing to travel to Denver for the meeting.  

 

Please contact me with some available dates that work for the Division and a preferred location. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ryan Wilson 

Manager of Land and Regulatory Affairs 

Bowie Resources, LLC 

A subsidiary of Wolverine Fuels, LLC  

 

 

Cc:  Tamme Bishop 

 Art Etter 

 Basil Bear 

 


